
NEW VISITOR CENTER HOURS 

Starting Saturday, August 26, the Lake Oroville Visitor Center will now be open seven days a week 

from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Staffed by knowledgeable guides, the Visitor Center features interpretive 

displays on Oroville Dam, area geology, wildlife and habitat, hydroelectric power, and cultural and 

historical artifacts. View videos in the theater about the construction of Oroville Dam, walk or hike 

along nearby trails, and visit the 47-foot-tall observation tower that provides unsurpassed panoramic 

views of surrounding areas. Free guided tours for school and community groups are available by 

reservation.  The Visitor Center also has a new, small library area featuring educational books for 

children on topics such as nature, the water cycle, science, and engineering. Parents, caregivers, and 

young children are encouraged to enjoy these books during their visit, with designated seating areas in 

the lobby or throughout the museum. Parking and admission to the Visitor Center are free.  
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